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ARL Seeking Home for Pair of Mini Stallions 
Mini horses transferred to ARL from Plymouth County sanctuary 

 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is looking for a new home for a pair of sibling mini 
stallions who were recently transported to ARL from a horse sanctuary in Plymouth County 
after initially being surrendered by their previous family on Martha’s Vineyard. 
 
ARL invites members of the media to meet these mini, but majestic horses, learn more of their 
story and how horses are a connection to the past at ARL’s Dedham location. 
 
Media Availability 
When: Tuesday, November 14, from 9 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
Where: ARL’s Dedham Animal Care and Adoption Center, 55 Anna’s Place (Top 
of the hill), Dedham 
 
The 20-year-old brothers named Dwight and Stanley are not only stunning, they are in fantastic 
health and are very social horses. They also have a bit of a mischievous side as well. 
 
After being surrendered, during their time at the sanctuary they displayed their wonderful 
personalities, but also spent a little too much time trying to interact with the mares on the 
property, so the sanctuary reached out to ARL for assistance, and the stallions were transported 
to ARL’s Dedham Animal Care and Adoption Center. 
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Mini horses make wonderful pets and typically live longer than full-size horse breeds, so these 
two have many years ahead of them. The stallions will be gelded later this month and will then 
be looking for their new home, however, ARL encourages any interested parties with the 
capacity to take these two in as pets to reach out to the ARL Dedham adoption team at (617) 
426-9170 x605 or email Dedham-adoption@arlboston.org. 
 
For photos of the horses, please click the Dropbox link below: 
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/ijbkpqfhx5b06nyhof507/h?rlkey=mzjdn8o1trgfzj0tzsog2t6yx
&dl=0 
 
History of Horses in Dedham 
 
ARL relishes the opportunity to take in horses when available, as these animals have a direct 
connection to the history of ARL’s property in Dedham. 
 
The 20-plus acre site was purchased in 1907 by ARL’s founder Anna Harris Smith, for the 
purpose of providing sanctuary for the working horses of Boston, who endured grueling 
working conditions and were often treated very poorly. Witnessing the treatment of these 
animals was one of the driving forces that led Anna Harris Smith to establishing the Animal 
Rescue League of Boston in 1899. 
 
ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2022, ARL served 20,601 animals 
throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston does not 
receive government grants or public funding and relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in 
need. For more information please visit us online at arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram.  
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